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Dear Clinton Community: 

Due to the potential of the school not being open to students this coming Friday, the editorial team at the Clinton Chronicle 

thought it would be a good move to push up our release date to Wednesday this week.  

With regards to what might or might not (fingers crossed) happen on Friday, please keep looking to the official letters from the 

Toronto District School Board. As you can imagine, the decisions regarding school operations for Friday are being made at a 

central level and we will then be implementing the TDSB decisions here at Clinton Street. 

At the time of writing, Clinton Street PS will be closed for students on Friday. All TDSB transportation is to be cancelled for that 

day. Please be aware that this could change, and perhaps at the last moment. If new information comes to light between now 

and Friday, we will likely all find out at the same time.  

For questions regarding the operations for the Centro-Clinton Daycare, please connect with their offices as the daycare 

decisions are separate from the school decisions. 

Of course, this is a difficult time for our students, families, and staff. At Clinton Street, roughly half of our total staff are CUPE 

members, and they have appreciated hearing from so many of you this week. 

With regards to school programming on Friday, it will be asynchronous and not virtual. We are still waiting for more specific 

direction regarding the academic program for Friday and it will be shared with our students and families once finalized. 

For those of you who have been regular readers of the Chronicle, then you will know that we have been highlighting the various 

activities, clubs, and teams that we feel make our school such a special place. We continue to hope to provide such 

opportunities for your children. A major point of focus across the TDSB this year is to place emphasis on student engagement 

and joy and that will remain a focus of ours as we proceed through the school year. 

We have asked that our school store remain open until Monday, November 7 for any last-minute shoppers. 

https://clintonstreetps.topuniforms.store 

Please go to www.clintonstreetschool.ca for all the Clinton Street PS news and information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Taylor 
Principal 
Daniel.taylor2@tdsb.on.ca 

https://clintonstreetps.topuniforms.store/
http://www.clintonstreetschool.ca/

